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Patrick Flynn

From: Perez, Jorge <Jorge.Perez@FloridaDEP.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, August 5, 2020 11:31 AM
To: Hughes, Shelby
Cc: Patrick Flynn; Ecker, Sarah; Dorris, Rhea; Hughes, Shelby; Loesch, Gerald; Soroka, Kira; 

Brock, James; Mike Wilson
Subject: RE: Summertree Water Distribution System - Chlorine Dioxide Pilot Study

Good morning Mr. Hughes, 
 
After reviewing the submittal of the above referenced PWS pilot program, the Department has no objection to the 
implementation of the 90 day pilot program. Please notify the Department the results of the pilot program once it has 
been completed.  
 
Thank you 
 

Jorge Perez,CESCO 
Environmental Consultant 
Permitting & Waste Cleanup Program  
Florida Dept. of Environmental Protection, Southwest  District 
13051 North Telecom Parkway 
Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926 
(813) 470-5734 
FAX (813) 470-5995 
jorge.perez@floridadep.gov 
 
Permitting Consistency Initiative: The Florida Department of Environmental Protection is committed to providing efficient, 
consistent and quality service to the citizens of Florida. In keeping with these objectives, we continue to identify ongoing 
improvements to our permitting process by standardizing and simplifying our documents.   
 
 
   
 

From: Brock, James <James.Brock@FloridaDEP.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 3:22 PM 
To: Perez, Jorge <Jorge.Perez@FloridaDEP.gov> 
Cc: Mike Wilson <Mike.Wilson@uiwater.com>; Patrick Flynn <Patrick.Flynn@uiwater.com>; Ecker, Sarah 
<Sarah.Ecker@kimley-horn.com>; Dorris, Rhea <Rhea.Dorris@kimley-horn.com>; Hughes, Shelby 
<Shelby.Hughes@kimley-horn.com>; Loesch, Gerald <Gerald.Loesch@FloridaDEP.gov>; Soroka, Kira 
<Kira.Soroka@FloridaDEP.gov> 
Subject: FW: Summertree Water Distribution System - Chlorine Dioxide Pilot Study 
 
Good afternoon Jorge,  
 
Please find the attached Chlorine Dioxide Pilot Study request for the Summertree potable water system.  
 
Regards,  
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James S. Brock 
Environmental Manager 
Phone: (813)470-5737 
Fax: (813)470-5995 
 

From: Hughes, Shelby <Shelby.Hughes@kimley-horn.com>  
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 3:07 PM 
To: Brock, James <James.Brock@FloridaDEP.gov> 
Cc: Mike Wilson <Mike.Wilson@uiwater.com>; Patrick Flynn <Patrick.Flynn@uiwater.com>; Ecker, Sarah 
<Sarah.Ecker@kimley-horn.com>; Dorris, Rhea <Rhea.Dorris@kimley-horn.com> 
Subject: Summertree Water Distribution System - Chlorine Dioxide Pilot Study 
 
Good Afternoon James,  
 
I hope all is well!  
 
Please accept this submittal requesting the review and approval of the Chlorine Dioxide Pilot Study for the Summertree 
Water Distribution System owned and operated by Utilities Inc. of Florida. The notification letter, pilot protocol, and all 
associated documentation is attached.  
 
If you would like to set up a call to discuss further, or need any additional information, please let me know.  
 
Thank you! 
 
Shelby Hughes, P.E. 
Kimley-Horn | 100 Second Avenue South, Suite 105N, St. Petersburg, FL. 33701 
Direct: 727 498 2585 | Mobile: 772 360 5688 | Main: 727 547 3999 
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